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5th August, 2019

To,
Corporate Relationship Department 

BSE Limited, Mumbai 

Dalai Street,

M um bai-400 001

DearSir/Madam,

Sub. : Board Meeting

Ref. : Precious Trading & Investments Limited (Scrip Code: 506107)

Pursuant to  Regulation 29 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulation, 

2015, we hereby inform you that a meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company is scheduled to  be 

held on Wednesday, 14th August, 2019 to  consider and approve the unaudited standalone financial 

results for the quarter ended on 30th June, 2019.

Thanking You,

Yours Faithfully,

For Precious Trading and Investments Limited

Ashwin N .Sheth 

Managing Director
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